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The FIB Executive Committee made the following online decisions on 16 December 2022: 

1) 2023 FIB Men's World Championships to be organised in Sweden with special conditions only for 

2023! 

Vote: UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED 

2) 2023 FIB Women's World Championships to be organised in Sweden with special conditions only 

for 2023! 

Option A: Women’s Teams costs covered by local sponsor 

Option B: Option A + Apply an Entry Fee for Teams to contribute to Men’s Teams costs 

Option C: No World Championships in 2023 

Vote: Option A: 5 votes, Option B: 3 votes 

OPTION A APPROVED 
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